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Bill,

It was a pleasure speaking with you on the phone this afternoon. As we discussed, per recent legislative developments,
the Medical Board requests an extension for Rule adoption 21 NCAC 32B .1002.

Should you require anything else, please let me know.
Thanks again,

Marcus Jimison
Senior Board Attorney
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